QCB Boat Dock Report

This year, the boat dock area had site improvements which were necessary for additional boat
storage and a gate at the entrance was installed.

Over 220 boat decals were issued this year. Due to the cost of stickers for the boats and the
need to repair the racks that the kayaks and canoes sit on, the Board of Governors has passed a
$30 fee for each decal beginning in 2021. The resolution will be voted on at the annual meeting.

No winter storage is permitted at the boat dock yard. Residents are required to remove vessels
by Columbus Day at the latest.

Thank you to all of the boat dock volunteers for their hard work this season and to the
supportive Q community!



